### **NEWSLETTER**

# **NOV 2015**

## DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Most Fridays
DVD Club & 2<sup>nd</sup> hand
uniform
2.50pm in the
playground

<u>Friday 6 Nov</u> PTA Meeting 9am, School Hall

<u>Friday 6 Nov</u> Chameleon Cake Bake 3pm in the playground

<u>Friday 13 Nov</u> Phil the Bag

Saturday 5 December Winter Wonderland 4-6pm School Playground

<u>Tuesday 15 Dec</u> Rec Christmas party

Wednesday 16 Dec
Yr 1 Christmas party

<u>Thursday 17 Dec</u> Yr 2 Christmas party

Friday 18 December School Breaks Up for Christmas 1.15pm



Head to:

https://www.facebook. com/groups/Friendsofm anbylodge

https://www.facebook. com/Manby-Dads

Click on 'join' and bingo! A useful forum for parents - discussion, advice, ideas, help, what's on and more...

Want to get involved? We are always on the lookout for new ideas on what we do and how we do it.

All suggestions welcome, either come to the meetings, place suggestions in the gold post box (outside the school office) or send an email

<u>friendsofmanbylodge@</u> <u>yahoo.co.uk</u>



Charity No 1099272

We're already half way through the new Term – welcome to those new to the school and welcome back to everyone else.

Friends of Manby Lodge have been busy this term:-You've helped get our fundraising started, thank you. In the past 7 weeks the Iguana Cake Bake made a brilliant £177.07 (!), Freeze Pop Friday took £66 and our Pumpkin Parade a scary £250. Well done again to our winners - Olivia Burroughes, Finn Taylor and Lacy Tarr.

Along with our DVD Club and  $2^{nd}$  Hand Uniform sales we're on our way to our first £1,000.

We have started a new incentive this year regarding class cake bakes: Half of the money raised goes directly back to that class for immediate use. We have a league table to see which class makes the most – nothing wrong with a bit of competition...

### WHERE IS YOUR MONEY GOING?

We have already ordered **4** more bikes for Reception and will be replacing books / seating / shelves etc for the new library.

#### **HOW CAN YOU HELP?**

We are working towards our Winter Wonderland this year – please help your class out with their allocated stalls. It all helps to make for a more fun and successful event.

We are continually collecting **old ink cartridges** – please place them in the plastic bag provided (if you need another please ask) and leave by the gold post box outside the school office

Did you know you could be raising funds for Manby Lodge simply by shopping online at over 3,000 retailers? They include John Lewis, Sainsbury, Amazon and the trainline to name just 4. It doesn't cost you a penny - head to

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/manbylodge for more information and sign up. It really is easyfundraising

Continued thanks for all your support, FoML